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TERM 2 WEEK 6 – OSHC NEWS       
 
The children have been engaged in a lot of art experiences using a range of natural materials in the 
lead up to Reconciliation Week, World Environment Day and celebrating Autumn.  Children have 
enjoyed learning and trying the various Indigenous art forms as they explore the new medium.  
Autumn provides children with a variety of learning opportunities as they talk about colours, 
blending and contrast of colours in art, why the leaves fall and using the leaves to create art 
masterpieces. 
The hardcourt has been very popular over the past couple of weeks as children have been 
participating in foursquare challenges, hoop games, cricket, basketball, tennis and developing their 
gross motor skills such as hand/eye and whole-body coordination. 
 

 
Pupil Free Day 
 
If you require the Pupil Free Day, please book asap via text, email or in the communication book. 
 
Vacation Care Program 
 
The Vacation Care booking form will be available for families from Week 8, Tuesday 15th June.  Copies 
can be found by the sign-in sheet or on our website www.cobblercreekoshc.com.au 
Bookings are essential. 
 
OSHC Facebook Page 
 
Just a reminder that OSHC has a Facebook page: Cobbler Creek OSHC. 
Please like our page as this is another place to obtain information and updates regarding OSHC. 
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